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Promote Groundwater Safety: Protect Your Groundwater Day
The American Geosciences Institute (AGI) is proud to support Protect your Groundwater Day (PYGWD) on September 11, 2012. 

Protect Your Groundwater Day, sponsored by AGI member society, the National Ground Water Association (NGWA) - promotes 

the responsible stewardship of groundwater through educational and outreach initiatives that help raise societal awareness.

Press Release PDF: 
PYGWD-final.pdf

https://www.americangeosciences.org
https://www.americangeosciences.org/
https://www.americangeosciences.org/news/promote-groundwater-safety-protect-your-groundwater-day
https://www.americangeosciences.org/sites/default/files/pressreleases/PYGWD-final.pdf

